Chicago Shell Club Meeting Announcement

CSC Field Trip on October 8, 2006
From our Trip Planner and Leader—Jochen Gerber:
This year's field trip will go to the Kankakee River. Our destination is Aroma Park, a few miles SE of Kankakee, at the confluence of the Kankakee and Iroquois Rivers.  The Kankakee River is one of the best mussel rivers in the Chicago area.  However, how much we can find will depend to a large degree on the weather.  The river is rather high right now and if it rains before the field trip collecting in the river will be difficult.  But we'll find something; I am sure, at least one alibi shell that will then entitle us to have dinner at the pub right at the field trip site.  Those who prefer watching the activities on/in the river with a glass of beer (or some other beverage) in their hand can actually do so at the pub's window to the river.  The trip from downtown Chicago to Aroma Park takes about 1.5 hours.

Schedule:

12:30-1:30 pm

 Meet in the Aroma Park parking lot.

1:00 pm

Start Field Trip.
ca. 4:30 pm

Dinner at Pub across the road from the park
Directions from Downtown Chicago (see attached map and computer-generated directions):  

Take I 90/94 south.

From I 90/94 go on I 57 south.

Follow I 57 south to Kankakee.

Exit I 57 at the junction with IL State Route 17.

Go east on IL 17.

After about 1.5 miles on IL 17 make a right turn to Aroma Park.

Go south until you reach 3rd Street and turn left (you can't go straight here).

Go east on 3rd St. until you reach Bridge St., make a right turn on Bridge St.

Go south on Bridge St., across the river, make left turn immediately behind the bridge.

There is a parking lot with a small park on the left, the pub is on the right of the road.
Please call Mary Owen at (312) 225-4261 or send e-mail to c_owen6197@sbcglobal.net to let us know you’re coming, so we know that everybody has arrived before we start off.  On that day, her cell phone (312) 218-4212 will be turned on.
